
Please run the following in the Legal Section of your newspaper for the next two weeks with 
proof of publishing: 

    

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

WASHINGTON COUNTY 

PROPOSED PRIVATE-USE TRANSMISSION LINES, AND SOLAR REGULATIONS 

 

      Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners will hold an open public 
hearing for proposed private-use transmission line regulations and proposed solar regulations 
for Washington County.  The proposed regulations set forth solar farm and private-use 
transmission line regulations for future projects in Washington County.  The proposed 
regulations are subject to revision up to and including the time of final adoption.  The proposed 
regulations are available for inspection by the public in the Commissioner’s Office at 150 Ash 
Avenue, Akron Colorado 80720 during normal business hours.  The Board of County 
Commissioners will hold the open public hearing for the Private-Use Transmission Lines at 
9:15am on August 26th, 2025 and for the Solar Regulations at 9:45am at the old Washington 
County Courthouse at 150 Ash Avenue Akron, Colorado 80720.  

           All interested persons within the County are invited to attend this public hearing.  In 
addition, persons may review the proposed regulations and file any objections to the proposed 
regulations at any time prior to the final adoption of the regulations by the Board of County 
Commissioners. Written comments received by the County will also be reviewed at 
the public hearing. 

  

By Misty Peterson, County Administrator 

  

 

 


